Communication C 1

CW (2)
April 16, 2024
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 5 and 10
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Item 6-5 and 6-10 on Agenda for Committee of the Whole (April 16, 2024)
Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 8:28:21 AM

From: Kleinburg Business Improvement Association <kleinburgbia@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:52 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

ce: Cincia Recine [

Subject: [External] Item 6-5 and 6-10 on Agenda for Committee of the Whole (April 16, 2024)

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine

any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please
use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Mr. T. Coles,

On behalf of the Kleinburg Business Improvement Association, we are in support of the proposed
zoning by-law that would permit seasonal outdoor patios as we believe it supports businesses and
tourism in the Kleinburg Village.

However, there needs to be some concern for the placement of outdoor patios. There is an ongoing
shortage of parking spots within our Village, and if the temporary outdoor patios are going to be

blocking existing parking spaces, there will be a negative reaction from businesses within the Village.

In short, we support the temporary outdoor patio amendment as long as it does not block parking
spots in the Kleinburg Village.

Best,
Cinzia Recine (she/elle)

Chair, Kleinburg Business Improvement Association
KleinburgBIA@gmail.com

We respectfully acknowledge that the Kleinburg Business Improvement Association is
situated in the Territory and Treaty 13 lands of the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation.
We also recognize the traditional territory of the Huron-Wendat and the Haudenosaunee.
Kleinburg is currently home to many First Nations, Métis, and Inuit people today. As a
subsidiary of the City of Vaughan, the Kleinburg Business Improvement Association is
grateful to have the opportunity to work and live in this territory.
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